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EXTRA! EXTRA!

The gracefully acclaimed Ballet Arizona announced the appointment of Alison Johnston as its new Executive Director. Mrs. Johnston, most
recently COO of PetSmart Charities, brings with her a wealth of management and practical experience in both the not-for-profit and for-profit
arenas in the Valley.

Mrs. Johnston joins Ballet Arizona at a time of positive transition as the organization is poised to continue the forward progress of the Company,
School and community outreach programs.

For more information, visit www.balletaz.org
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